
Correspondence July 2023 

Inwards: 

• Pippa Stevenson:  Response to Charles regarding the possible continuance of the Tamahere Forum in some 

format. 

• Geoff King, WDC:  Provided Tamahere Office stats report. 

• Matt Horsfield, WDC:  Community Facilities Strategy Early Engagement following up request for a drop-in 

session for southern part of WDC region.  Preliminary date set as Wednesday 9 August – TBC. 

• Lenka Brezinova, Regal Haulage:  Interested in attending TCC meeting in August. 

• Reserve Planning Team Leader, WDC:  Announcement of Early Engagement for Community Strategy. 

• Mary Rinaldi, WDC:  Announcement that formal consultation has opened for WDC Proposed Freedom 

Camping Bylaw 2023.  Consultation will be open until Monday 14 August 2023. 

• Gavin Ion, WDC: Acknowledgement to Charles for receipt of One Roof article on Tamahere. 

• Geoff King, WDC: TCC Discretionary Fund update providing Closing Balance as at 30 June 2023. 

• Crystal Beavis, WDC Councillor:  Forwarded documents to assist with the work required to develop the 

Community Response Plan for Tamahere. 

• Jacqui Church, WDC Mayor:  Invitation to Hall Committee and Residents Ratepayers Association Get -together. 

• Geoff King, WDFC:  Acknowledgement to Charles & follow-up activity regarding the damage to the grass verge 

created by vehicles. 

• Elizabeth Saunders, WDC:  Acknowledgment that Agenda had been uploaded to the Council website. 

• Toby McIntyre, WDC:  Confirmation of WDC adoption of the Traffic Bylaw 2023. 

Outward: 

• Charles:  Letter to Pippa Stevenson regarding the vision to reinvigorate Tamahere Forum. 

• Charles:  Agenda sent to Mark Eman for TCC meeting Tuesday 1 August. 

• Charles:  Invitation to Regal Haulage to speak to TCC at our September meeting (5 September) 

• Charles:  Request for drop-in session for Community Facilities Strategy Early Engagement 

• Charles:  Response to Lenka Brezinova’s invitation to Regal Haulage Open Day (forwarded from Sue 

Robertson).  Open Day scheduled for Saturday 19 August 10.00am – 2.00pm 

• Anne:  Confirmation of next TCC meeting date to Carolyn Eyre. 

• Charles:  Invitation to Mark Eman join our next TCC meeting to discuss activity at Hamilton Airport.  Mark is a 

member of the Hamilton Airport Community Liaison Group. 

• Charles:  Note to Geoff King showing the report for TCC Funds with WDC, March 2020. 

• Charles:  Circulation of OneRoof article – “Tamahere – the elite suburb that’s become a magnet for doctors … 

and Aucklanders”. 

• Charles:  Tamahere Blueprint 2023 sent to Jim Ebenhoh and copied to other WDC staff. 

 


